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Sha Tin District Council 

 

Report on the meeting of the 

Culture, Sports and Community Development Committee held on 27 February 2020 

 

(1)  The Committee discussed “Special Arrangements for Local Organisations’ Funding 

Applications of 2020/2021 Due to the Coronavirus Outbreak”, and endorsed that local 

organisations would be invited in writing to consider the change of activity dates (and 

activity nature) or the withdrawal of funding applications for April to June this year. 

   

(2)  The Committee endorsed in principle the funding application for “The Sha Tin Dragon Boat 

Race 2020” submitted by the Sha Tin Sports Association Limited, totalling $800,000.         

As the fund exceeded $250,000, the application would be recommended to the Finance and 

General Affairs Committee for consideration.  
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